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Edugro Winter Sports Festival
Our delegates arrived in Benoni late Friday evening, and after a good night’s sleep were up very early on
Saturday morning in anticipation of the games of the day. Our tracksuit is particularly impressive as our
sea of ‘white and blue’ entered the Ashbury school grounds.

Despite the fact that we are always the smallest school in attendance, once again our children played with
heart. The behaviour and sportsmanship displayed from our children was especially inspiring. All
disciplines in action on the day left their mark on our competitors.

Netball:
·Our U14 and U17 teams were placed 2nd , 
receiving silver medals
Soccer:
·Our U14 team was placed 1st, 
receiving their gold medals
Chess:
·The junior U16 team played exceptionally well 
and were placed 2nd (silver)
·The senior U19 team was placed 3rd (bronze)
Public Speaking:
Ndivho Mukoma (Grade 12) received 2nd place (silver) 
Congratulations to all our children, not only on their 
achievements on the day but for representing Ridgeway College 
with pride and distinction.

AMESA Maths Olympiad
On Friday last week a group of our children took part in the 
AMESA Mathematics Olympiad hosted at Louis Trichardt High School.
In the junior section, Londani Rambado, Tanatsiwa Madzima and 
Unarine Makhado have made it through to the final round.
Londani Rambado achieved 2nd place in the district – well done and congratulations.
In the senior section, Stanley Chabalala and Nicole Muleya made it through to the final round of the
competition.
Stanley Chabalala was the top achiever in the district in this round – an amazing achievement Stanley, well
done.

Social Media Talk for Parents
A reminder of the information posted to the D6 yesterday regarding an open invitation from Champions
Combined Academy to all interested parents to attend a Social Media Talk over the weekend geared
specifically at parents.

Exams are on the horizon…
Mid-year examinations are around the corner. There is a week of class remaining before our children have
the opportunity to demonstrate how much they have assimilated and mastered. Please assist your child to
prepare their work-area at home, plan their study programme, and knuckle-down and focus on giving their
absolute best performance in these examinations.
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RIDGEWAY CALENDAR 

Exam
The Exam starts on the 29th of May.  The timetable
has been sent on D6

Winter School (Grade 12)
Our annual Winter School for Grade 12 will run
during the week 
Mon 26 June – Fri 30 June. 
The timetable has been sent on D6

Academics

Dr. G.W Elliott
K I N D  R E G A R D S

EXECUTIVE HEAD
head@ridgewaycollege.co.za

Dear Parents

Thank you to our pupils, staff and
parents who donated at our Blood

Drive yesterday – your gift can save
multiple lives. We will update on the
number of units collected soonest.

 


